
Truckee  discussing  raising
sales tax
Truckee officials are considering raising the sales tax by
one-quarter cent. The money would be used to construct and
maintain trails.

There will be a town hall meeting Jan. 7 at 5:30pm at Truckee
Town Hall.

Officials would like to put the question to voters on the June
ballot.

The  town  council  will  discuss  the  issue  at  the  Jan.  14
meeting.

For  more  info,  contact  Becky  Bucar  at  (530)  582.2932  or
bbucar@townoftruckee.com.
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